Parents/Guardians:

We are super excited to start this next year at STEM School Chattanooga! We hope everyone
has experienced a summer to connect with family and re-charge for school. We can’t wait to
get to know our new 9th grade students and kick start another year of new and interesting
opportunities for our returning students.

Below are two pieces for the upcoming year on Monday, August 8th.

9th Grade Orientation

There will be a rising 9th grade orientation from 9am to 12pm. All 9th grade students are
invited to attend. Generally, we have about 95% participation rate, so don’t miss out on your
first chance to meet your classmates and work with current STEM upperclassmen.

Registration
All parents are expected to complete registration this same day. The process is fairly

streamlined such that parents are able to get in and out within 25 minutes. Times are below. If
you want to be even quicker, our website should have updated forms posted that Friday prior
(August 5th) as we wait on receiving the updated forms from HCDE. Feel free to head to the
website and then print, sign and bring the forms completed on registration day to make it even
faster.

--9th Grade Parents should plan to come anytime between 11:30am and 4:00pm

--10th, 11th, and 12th Grade Parents should plan to come anytime between 12:30pm and
4:00pm

Please remember that all students must be registered each year. So, we even need to see you
10th, 11th and 12th grade parents as well. :-)

We look forward to an excellent 2016-2017 school year and thank you for your support!

Dr. Tony Donen
Principal



